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April 25, 2018 

 
 

On April 25, 2018, the Board of Health of the Champaign-Urbana Public 
Health District (CUPHD) held a Study Session at 201 W. Kenyon Rd., Champaign, 
Illinois. Mr. Pius Weibel called the meeting to order at 10:35 AM. Upon roll call, the 
following board members were found to be present:  Mr. Pius Weibel, Chair, and Mr. 
Andy Quarnstrom. Ms. Danielle Chynoweth, Secretary, was in attendance at  
10:43 AM.   
 

Public Participation – None 
 
Old Business - None 
 
Mr. Jim Roberts discussed he is working on the food code at this time.  The 

purpose of meeting was to discuss food establishment rating systems and 
Champaign-Urbana Public Health District’s Inspection Notice placards using the new 
IL Food Code.  There are (9) options to consider, however, he recommended 
Options 1 and 8. 

 
Option 1 – No rating system-No Inspection Notice placards. 
 
Option 8 – Similar to Option 1; no rating system to determine inspection 

status; but use the color-coded Inspection Notice as a tool to focus on repeat Priority 
Item violations. 

 
Mr. Pius Weibel asked Mr.Jim Roberts, from an operator’s view, if there were 

negatives with Option 8.   Mr. Roberts reported that he finds no negatives with 
Option 8.   

 
 Mr. Jim Roberts will come back in a future meeting with plans.  In the 

meantime, staff will be asking the operators for their input.  
 
The next monthly meeting will be held May 14, 2018.   
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
With no further business to be discussed, Mr. Andy Quarnstrom made a 

motion to adjourn the meeting at 10:52 AM.  Mr. Pius Weibel seconded the motion.  
With all in favor, the motion carried. 
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